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M E M O R A N D U M 
 

 
TO:  Rock Hill Board of Historic Review 
FROM: Amy Britz, Historic Preservation Administrator 
RE: Regular Public Hearing & Business Meeting Cancelation, Thursday, December 5, 2024 
DATE: November 14, 2024 
 
 
The next regularly scheduled business meeting and public hearing of the Rock Hill Board of Historic 
Review scheduled for Thursday, December 5, has been cancelled as there are no public hearing items 
for the Board to consider.  
 
Please note the next meeting is scheduled for 6PM in Council Chambers on January 2nd. 
 
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards, 
 
Amy Britz, Planner I 
Historic Preservation Administrator 
o 803-329-5586 
e amy.britz@cityofrockhill.com 
 
 


